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March 23, 2012

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
Attn: Dustin Czapla

101 South 3™ Street, Room 301

Grand Junction, CO 81501

Dear Mr. Czapla,

Please accept the this letter requesting that you withdraw the Succession of Operator for
submitted for the McCoy Pit in Routt County. Lafarge has had difficulty in obtaining a
transfer of the lease agreement from the State Land Board and would like to complete
this matter before moving forward with the SOO. It is Lafarge’s plan to proceed with this
Succession request at a later date.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. If there are any questions feel free to contact
me.

Sincerely,

Sean Frisch
Land Manager, Lafarge West, Inc.
Office: 303-657-4336 Cell: 720-320-2451
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